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Catch Them Being Great 

 

Reason for recognition: 

Sunrise Middle School P.R.I.D.E.’s itself on recognizing faculty and staff demonstrating 

positive behaviors. During the SY2021 - 22, we noticed that due to the lack of face-to-
face instruction and being in a physical school environment due to the COVID-19 
Pandemic, students were exhibit poor behaviors patterns in various environments 

around the school. Our faculty and staff worked diligently to create an academic 
environment that promoted positivity, respect, integrity, determination, and 

excellence. Our principal Mr. Ryan Atwood thought such individuals deserved to be 
recognized publicly, so he started acknowledging them in his weekly email reminders. 
We saw great success with this initiative and therefore, we have decided to continue 

the initiative for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 

Actions taken to achieve the accolade/ recognition. 

Sunrise Middle School’s P.R.I.D.E. Committee implemented the Falcon Weekly Star 

Award. The recipients of the Falcon Weekly Star Award are acknowledged through Mr. 
Ryan Atwood’s weekly emails, shout-out on the morning announcements, and 
acknowledged during the monthly faculty and staff meeting. In addition, we are 

implementing the Falcon Faculty Bucks. Falcon Faculty Buck will be distributed to 
faculty and staff caught exhibiting P.R.I.D.E. throughout the school. Falcon Faculty 

Bucks can be redeemed at the Falcon Faculty Store for office/classroom supplies, 
treats/snacks, and novelty items 

Directions:  Share the specific steps or actions taken to achieve the accolade/ recognition.  


